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Tim
Based on a stakeholder meeting in which our group, The Lehigh Coldwater Fishery Alliance (
www.thelehighriver.org) attended back in November to discuss the 2006 season and suggestions for 2007, it
doesnt look like the Corps will raise the lake elevation for 2007.  Maybe a little (5ft??), but I doubt it.

I ask that any concerned fisherman submitt comments to the ACOE so they know there are fisherman
concerned about the trout fishery on the Lehigh.  God knows there are enough rafters that submitt their
comments.

Please visit the weblink on the flyer that Mark had posted to get the email information.  I will also dig out my
contacts at ACOE and post their emails for you.

Thanks for everyones help and interest.
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